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Note from Ms. Powell

SLCSE Families,

Dr. Angela Dunn has issued a public health order requiring people in Salt Lake County, regardless of vaccination status or past COVID-19 infection, to 
wear well-fitting masks when indoors. Since the Salt Lake school district has required masking throughout the school year, we anticipate minimal 
impact from the ordinance.

However, for optimal protection, Dr. Dunn recommends wearing respirators, such as KN95s, instead of cloth masks, if possible. The county is offering 
respirators free of charge to the public at senior centers and county library branches; however, the county asks that only those who do not have the 
means to purchase a respirator on their own take advantage of the free, public supply.

We will also have a limited supply of respirators at school for students. Alternatively, if you are unable to acquire a respirator for your student, double 
masking with a medical mask and cloth covering also offers extra protection.

It is critical that we remain vigilant in our efforts to keep our students and staff healthy. Please remind your student that proper mask wearing shows 
that they care about others and are doing their part to keep students, teachers, and staff healthy. Please keep your student at home if they are sick. 
Teachers are posting work on Canvas every day so that students at home can access their assignments.

Thank you and please reach out to me if you have questions.

Britnie Powell, Principal



Important 
Dates

• January 12 S.C.C on Zoom @6pm

• January 17 No School MLK Day

• January 20 Virtual Open House @6pm

• January 21 End of 2nd quarter

• January 28 Science Fair

• January 31 Jostens visit with Senior Class



Virtual Open 
House
January 20 
@6pm

The Open Enrollment window for next academic 
year remains open for applications until February 
19. Please let prospective families know that we 
are holding a Virtual Open House on January 20 
at 6pm. The registration link can be found on the 
school website.

As a current student you do not need to reapply 
for next school year however, if you have another 
child who would like to attend next year you will 
need to complete an application. Charter 
Law gives preference to siblings only if they have 
completed the application during the Open 
Enrollment period.



10th Grade Field Trip to the Utah Museum of 
Natural History



11th grade hosted Rose Park and Bennion 
elementary students for a Great Salt Lake Festival. 
Students read their self- authored books about the 
Great Salt Lake to kindergarten and 1st 
graders. They helped students observe brine 
shrimp under the microscope and explore 
the amazing properties of the water at the Lake.

11th graders agreed 
that teaching is exhausting
and much harder than 
it looks!



Alumni Day
One of our favorite traditions is 
to invite former SLCSE students 
to visit us in December. They 
impart words of wisdom to 
current seniors and then enjoy 
lunch with the faculty. It is 
always to fun to hear about their 
lives and accomplishments.



Science Fair 
Judges Needed

January 28th 9:30 – 11:30am

On Zoom
Volunteers, please contact

shea.wickelson@slcschools.org



COVID Vaccine Clinics
No appointment or Insurance required

• Ellis R. Shipp Public Health Center 4535 South 5600 West West Valley City, UT 84120 
Monday-Friday, 8am to 8pm

• Salt Lake County Government Center 2001 South State Street Salt Lake City, UT 
84190 Saturday and Sunday through January 30, 9am to 5pm

• Salt Lake Public Health Center 610 South 200 East Salt Lake City, UT 84111 Monday-
Friday, 8am to 6pm

• Southeast Public Health Center 9340 South 700 East Sandy, UT 84070 Monday-
Friday, 8am to 6:30pm

• South Main Public Health Center 3690 South Main Street South Salt Lake City, UT 
84115 Monday-Friday, 8am to 6pm

• South Redwood Public Health Center 7971 South 1825 West West Jordan, UT 84088 
Monday-Friday, 8am to 6pm Saturday and Sunday through January 30, 9am to 5pm



High School Seniors

• Starting at $12 per hour

• 22 hours/week

• Apply at https://bit.ly/3tGNs4h and 
select After-School Group Leader 
position

https://bit.ly/3tGNs4h
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